- 1. This report reflects work done by the Professional Nursing Committee since the last report and an update from our most recent meeting on 27 June 2023.
- 2. Following our attendance at Congress 2023 in May, our monthly 'deep dive' sessions resumed on 8 June for a Congress debrief and discussion on the approach to be followed in prioritising and taking forward agenda items. We also took the opportunity to think about the key messages we wanted to take to the engagement event for members with the Lib Dems. PNC was represented by Colin Baker.
- 3. Our next deep dive session takes place on 23 August with a focus on the professional framework project, specifically looking at the levels of practice workstream.

4.

9.	As part of our review of the last meeting we discussed ongoing					

16.	In June, we received an update on the proposal of the Programme Board to campaign for					

- 31. In June we reviewed and approved updated terms of reference for the Forums Governance Group and the Fellows Co-ordinating Committee, both of which report into the Professional Nursing Committee.
- 32. The terms of reference for both Committees have been published on the RCN website.
- 33. The next formal PNC meeting takes place on 6 September 2023. As above, however, we will also convene for a deep dive session on 23 August.

Rachel Hollis (Yorkshire and the Humber - CHAIR)
Siobhan Donald (Northern Ireland - VICE CHAIR)
Mary Codling (South East)
Martha Gill (Scotland)
Tracie Culpitt (Nursing Support Worker)
Tim Grace (Northern)
Ray McMorrow (West Midlands)
Sue Haines (East Midlands)
Paul Trevatt (London)
Carolyn Middleton (Wales)
Suzanne Davies (Student)
Alison Paterson (Eastern)
Sally Young (North West)
Colin Baker (South West)

Apologies for the June meeting were received from Sally Young, Sue Haines and Suzanne Davies.